
  
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

May 27, 2025 

Court Services to Resume May 28 Following System Upgrade 
(Hagåtña, Guam) — The Judiciary of Guam is pleased to announce that access to select court services will 

resume tomorrow, Wednesday, May 28, following the successful completion of its case management 

system upgrade. 

The following services will once again be available: 

• Online payments 

• Court clearances 

• Traffic clearances 

The Judiciary thanks the community for its patience and understanding during this brief service pause. For 

future updates, please visit our official social media accounts @guamcourts. 

### 

For more information, please contact:  

SARAH G. ELMORE-HERNANDEZ 

Director of Policy, Planning, and Community Relations 

sehernandez@guamcourts.gov  
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